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From: Roger Bouldin
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: Resumption of Service - WNVA-FM - Pursuant to STA
Date: Sunday, February 08, 2015 12:52:19 AM


Hello Mr. Bickel,


Pursuant to the STA (BSTA-20141120ADA) granted January 6, 2015, WNVA-FM
(Facility #54886) at Norton, Virginia, resumed broadcast operations on February 8,
2015. The temporary facilities were build and the station is being operated with
parameters specified by the STA.


We have also filed notice of Resumption of Operations through the Commission's
CDBS Informal Menu system


We are most appreciative of your help in facilitating this Special Temporary
Authority.


Please let me know if you have questions or need more information regarding this
matter.


Respectfully,


Roger


____________________________________


Roger Bouldin
 
Bristol Broadcasting Company, Inc.
P. O. Box 1389
Bristol, Virginia 24203
Telephone: (276) 669-8112
Fax: (276) 669-0541
Email: roger@wxbq.com


On Jan 6, 2015, at 12:28 PM, Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov> wrote:


http://licensing.fcc.gov/cgi-bin/prod/cdbs/forms/prod/getimportletter_exh.cgi?
import_letter_id=55410
 
From: Roger Bouldin [mailto:roger@wxbq.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2015 12:18 PM
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: Re: STA Application Filed - WNVA-FM
 


Hello Mr. Bickel,
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I had told you I would update you on our efforts to clear the past due accounts of
Radio Wise, Inc. We have now paid all the past due fees that were causing a
"Red Light" hold on application processing for WNVA-AM/FM, and the
payments appear to have been processed at the Commission. 


Hopefully, we can now move forward with the STA request.


Please let me know if there is anything I can do to be helpful.


Roger 


____________________________________


Roger Bouldin
 


Bristol Broadcasting Company, Inc.
P. O. Box 1389
Bristol, Virginia 24203
Telephone: (276) 669-8112
Fax: (276) 669-0541
Email: roger@wxbq.com
 
Notice: The Stations of Bristol Broadcasting Company, Inc., do not
discriminate or permit discrimination on the basis of race or ethnicity in
the placement of advertising.


On Dec 1, 2014 1:07 PM, "Dale Bickel" <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov> wrote:
Roger:


The STA request looks acceptable, however it cannot be approved at this time
due to a "red light" in the filing system.  This usually means some unpaid fee
obligation to the Commission, that must be resolved before any further
authorizations are granted to the licensee.  Please ask the licensee to contact
Roland Helvajian, roland.helvajian@fcc.gov  (202)-418-0444; Roland can
provide details about the problem and how to fix it.


Dale Bickel   dale.bickel@fcc.gov


-----Original Message-----
From: Roger Bouldin [mailto:roger@rogerbouldin.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2014 2:42 PM
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: STA Application Filed - WNVA-FM


Hello Mr. Bickel,


Today we filed an application (File # BLSTA 20141120ADA) seeking Special
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Temporary Authority to operate WNVA-FM with facilities and location at
variance with its license. The station recently lost its transmitter site in a bank
foreclosure and has been off the air since August. We are working to restore the
station to service and will appreciate any help you can give on the STL request.


If you have any questions, please call me at 423-794-0857.


Thank you,


Roger Bouldin



tel:423-794-0857



